
REQUEST FOR SPECIAL MEETING OF THE COMHAIRLE  

 

In view of the potential for significant reputational damage to the council and in light of the potential 

impact on future council contracts as a result of a major contractor on Lewis withdrawing from all 

council contracts, we the undersigned, request a Special Meeting of the council to be updated on this 

important issue and request that the chief executive submit a report to that meeting giving details of 

the latest position on this matter. 

We, the undersigned, believe that members must be fully informed to allow elected representatives 

to better understand the likely impact on the communities we serve in the event that a resolution of 

this matter is not achieved in a timely manner. 

 

John N Macleod 

Ranald Fraser 

Calum Maclean 

Norman Misty Macdonald 

Malcolm Macdonald 

Ian Macaulay 

Rae Mackenzie 

Gordon Murray 

John A Maciver 


